Sub # 271

From: Max Travis

To: Aariculture Resources and Environment Committee; Callide Electorate Office
Subject: Submissions to the Minerals and Energy Bill 2014

Date: Tuesday, 8 July 2014 5:31:24 PM

Dear Minister,

I would like to voice my grave concerns in relation to the above Energy Bill. It is
my belief that no process should ever be put in place which excludes public
import. Consequently I emplor you to use your influence to ensure an objection
mechanism is a component in this Billt on important matters of public interest.

Max Travis , Resident, Gympie.

Max Travis

QLD 4570
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